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From: Midpen Public Comment Form
To: Jennifer Woodworth; Tina Hugg; Melissa Borgesi; web
Subject: I want my comment to be <strong>read into the record</strong> during the board meeting. (250 word limit) -

July 28 - Planning and Natural Resources Committee Meeting -
Date: Sunday, July 26, 2020 5:29:32 PM

EXTERNAL

Meeting Date * July 28 - Planning and Natural Resources Committee
Meeting

Is this a comment about a specific
board item? *

Yes

Agenda Item Number * Red Barn Access

Subject * No Red Barn Access Please

Please check one: * In Opposition

Name * Carole Corcoran Williams

City of Residence * La Honda

Email *

Select a Choice * I want my comment to be read into the record during the
board meeting. (250 word limit)

Comments to be read into the record *

BOD, I’m writing in opposition to any parking or access to the red barn property. I believe it will be a
huge hazard and liability to the residents of la Honda, Woodside, The La Honda Fire Brigade and
anyone else who happens to use hwy 84. It is already a dangerous corner with it’s tight corner. I
have witnessed many accidents there over the years as people go into the turn way too fast. In
addition to that , we have the existing racing motorcycles and cars, horse trailers, bicycle riders,
commercial work trucks and everyday users To contend with. I believe it would be obnoxious to add
to the traffic. It will endanger the lives of everyone on the road. For what ? Enjoyment ? Please find
an alternative. The La Honda Fire Brigade and local residents are already over burdened with the
unsafe hwy 84. It’s gotten much worse over the past few years and extremely worse since shelter in
place too effect. Please don’t add to the recreational use of the road. Peoples lives depend on it.



From: Wufoo
To: Tina Hugg; Melissa Borgesi
Cc: web
Subject: La Honda Creek Communications [#273]
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:20:25 AM

EXTERNAL

Name * eileen  morris

Email *

Zip Code * 94127

Please let us know your comments
about opening public access at La
Honda Creek Preserve.

We need more trails now!


















